NIF Press Release
As part of the ongoing joint cooperation between the Ministry of Environment and the European Union for protection of the environment, a Cooperation Agreement for a grant of EUR 3.975m has been recently signed by both parties.
HE Dr Yasmine Fouad, highlighted that the grant is part of the Egyptian Pollution Abatement Program (EPAP) with a total budget of EUR 145m. EPAP is an initiative of the Ministry of Environment to help industry improve performance, reduce energy and resource consumption and reach compliance with environmental regulations.  EPAP is cofinanced by the European Union, European Investment Bank, the French Development Agency and the KFW Development Bank.
The EPAP grant will provide incentives to companies to take action now.  The program is designed to help industry through soft loans and grants and provided preferential support to SMEs with a grant of up to 30% 
The Ministry of Environment is supporting the transition of industry to a green economy and reducing Greenhouse Gas emissions to mitigate climate change impacts.  Innovative EPAP solutions are helping industry achieve this transition., with over EUR 200m of projects currently under implementation and preparation.  EPAP is open to industrial companies throughout all Governorates and industrial cities in Egypt.
HE Dr Yasmine Fouad indicated that companies participating in the EPAP program will realise a number of benefits including reduced pollutant and Greenhouse Gas emissions, enhanced access to export markets, financial savings as well as improved productivity and competitiveness.
